
Week ending: 01.10.21 

Stone Age Experience 

This has been a very special week in Year 3! To support their fantastic learning in History this 

half term, two classes have taken part in a Stone Age experience day. Adelie and King had a 

fantastic time. The children gained a real understanding of how clever Stone-Age humans 

were through the various hands-on activities. Paul and Julie were brilliant leaders, giving the 

children the chance to try a range of activities such as: fire-lighting and archery! Next week 

Friday Emperor, Humboldt and Rockhopper classes will be taking part in their Stone Age 

experience Day! (Look out for the photos which will be on the website soon) 

 

This week in Literacy, we have started our Fantasy setting Unit. The year group will be 

developing their creative writing skills. The children have started to explore the features of a 

fantasy setting description and have been working on building their confidence to use more 

imaginative vocabulary. This is in preparation for next week when they will be writing their 

own fantasy setting description.  

Special notes: 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Year 3 Curriculum meeting last 

Wednesday. We hope you found this very useful. If you were unable to attend and would 

like to see what was discussed, please look out for: All about Year 3 PowerPoint which will 

be on the website soon. 

 

If you would like to contact the Year 3 team: 

yr3@downside-primary.co.uk  

  

The Year 3 Team 

 

 


